Subject: Fwd: PLANNING APPLICATION - 2016/1189/P

To: rob.tulloch@camden.gov.uk
Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION - 2016/1189/P

Dear Mr Tulloch,

My name 1s Esref, I am a resident( 4yrs) at 95 Haverstock Hill. As a local I just wanted to show
ml/y support for the above application at the Sir Richard Steele pub across the road.

Kindest Regards

Esref Ergisi



